
School Board Training 
 
The Okeechobee County School Board members will participate in a 4-hour Master 
Board training session on Monday, March 21, 2016, beginning at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Superintendent’s Office at 700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


